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HELP KEEP WAITING &£
TIMES SHORT AND
CANCEL UNWANTED
APPOINTMENTS

To ensure that waiting lists for
appointments stay short, it is important to

cancel any appointments that are no FRIENDS & FAMILY TEST RESULTS

longer needed promptly.

e
To cancel an appointment: » - .

- Access your NHS account via the NHS
website or NHS App.

- Simply reply with CANCEL to the
appointment reminder text message.

- Call us at 0161766 8221 during our opening
hours.
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Th|s newsletter is qdapted from our online version
available on our website. For any forms or information you
can’t see because they are links, please ask at Reception.

MAY 2024
STATISTICS

388 responses submitted

- 33% Overall, how was your experience of our service?

DNas 29
Booked appointments 2118

Patients with multiple DNAs

2 3%

0,
Patients with multiple DNAs 2 ‘ 62 /0
Total number of patients who DNA 66 Very good

Patients with multiple cancellations
4%

Very poor

26.4%

Patients with multiple cancellations 105

—
Total number of patients who cancelled 397 ﬂ _‘ . ‘ /m’
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GPs are on your side

If you have lost your family
doctor, you are not alone.
Over 10,000 GPs and 1000
practices have been lost
over the last decade in
England. General Practice is
broken. Help us fix it.

JUNE 2024

ISSUE 8

You have probably noticed that something is wrong. Look at the difficulty you
have in getting an appointment at your local surgery. When you do get
through, it may not be an appointment with a GP at all. Have you lost your
regular family doctor? You are not alone. Over 10,000 GPs and over 1,000
practices have been lost in the past decade in England.

General Practice is collapsing. Every practice across
England is struggling to keep its doors open.

We value our patients. We know that most patients value us too, especially
when they need us regularly. You know we can deal with most of your health
problems, keep you out of hospital, and have your best interests at heart. The
problem is with the mismanagement of the NHS.

Your GP is an expert in general medical practice - trained over 10 years to
deal with complex problems, spot serious symptoms, and decide when you
need specialist help at the hospital.

But did you know that Uplands receives just £107.57 per year for each patient,
whatever their health needs. That’s less than the cost of an annual TV licence.

It's just 30p a day for every patient registered with us -
less than the cost of an apple.

We believe general practice deserves a bigger slice of NHS funding so we can
train and hire more GPs, deliver the services you require and make it easier for
you and your loved ones to get appointments to see your GP and practice
team.

GPs want the same things that you do. We believe nobody should struggle to
see their family doctor.

General Practice should be as it once was — a familiar family doctor, offering
continuity of care in a surgery full of friendly familiar faces within a safe
building where you knew you would get the care you needed.

Continued...
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How can you support your family doctor?

Talk to any election candidate who you come across

When candidates from the political parties come knocking on your door, ask
them what they will do to save general practice. What will they do so you can
see a GP in a modern local surgery?

JUNE 2024

Join the patient participation group at your local practice

Uplands have a patient participation group (PPG), which you could join to
support the practice and influence the way we deliver local services.

Ask a receptionist for further information about the existing group or details
on how you might start one up.

The National Association for Patient Participation has useful information, too.

General Practice has been broken. Help us fix it.

GPs Are On Your Side
Compared to ten years ago: GPs and their teams are exhausted Patients should be able to call us, send
— 1,000 surgeries have closed. and losing morale. an emall,a?]rdwa;lt«tlﬂgoC::sﬁ:nni%%omtment
— Over 10,000 GPs have retired or left the NHS. No matter how many hours we Work' we still g Y 2
— These GPs have not been replaced. can’t see all the patients that need our care. But our contract makes it too complicated

¢
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General Practice is being broken. General Practice is being broken. General Practice is being broken.
We know you deserve better than this. We know you deserve better than this. We know you deserve better than this.
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Events happening at Uplands...
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Take part in our Community Bake-off with friends and family
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Bring your baked
goods to competeor §
come and sample

some yummy stuff! “

For further information, please email Malisha Fatima at gmicb-
bu.uplandsmedicalpractice@nhs.net or call the practice on 0161766 8221.
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July Events:

UNSWORTH COMMUNITY GARDEN - 2nd, 16th July

COMMUNITY SOCIAL DROP-IN - 3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th, 31st July

CHIT CHAT SOCIAL GROUP - 5th, 12th, 19th, 26th July

WALK FOR WELLBEING - 10th July

MY MIND & ME - 12th July

WOMEN'S ZONE (COFFEE MORNING) - 16th July

WANDER IN THE PARKS - 24th July

MENOPAUSE - Educational, Support & Awareness - 2nd, 30th July
COMMUNITY BAKE-OFF - 28th June 12.30-2pm

For full details on all our forthcoming events please visit our website here - https://www.theuplandsmp.nhs.uk/events/
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Cervical Screening Awareness Week
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Available Monday to Friday 4-8pm and
Saturday and Sunday 9-5pm.

At sites in Prestwich and Bury which are
offered on behalf of the practice.

Great for working people or those needing
flexibility or ‘on the day’ appointments.

Appointments with a GP, nurse, health
care worker and pharmacist are available.

Book by submitting an online consultation
on our website or ring on the day speak to
reception.
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